
Attachment A 

 

A RESOLUTION SETTING A PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER EXTENSION OF THE 

CARRBORO EXTRATERRITORIAL JURISDICTION 

 

WHEREAS, during a meeting on March 28, 2017, the Carrboro Board of Aldermen discussed 

its interest in extending the Town’s Extraterritorial Jurisdiction (ETJ) boundary to encompass 

the entirety of five lots zoned WM-3 along NC Highway 54 West. 

 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Carrboro Board of Aldermen sets a Public 

Hearing for June 13, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. to consider extending the Extraterritorial Jurisdiction 

(ETJ) boundary as shown on the attached map [Town of Carrboro ETJ Extension Request]. 

 

 

This is the 9th day of May in the year 2017. 
 

 


